
 
  

TECHNICAL MEETING 

 

DECC 

 

Presentation on Draft Construction Noise 

Guideline 

 
The Date:  Wednesday 10th September 2008 
 

The Venue:  National Acoustics Laboratories 

126 Greville Street, Chatswood 
 

The Time:  6.30 pm 

 

The Speaker: Roger Treagus, Manager Noise Strategies Unit, Department of 

Environment and Climate Change 
 

The NSW government has released a draft Construction Noise Guideline for public comment. The draft 

guideline has been developed after consultation with building industry groups, infrastructure providers 

and councils. DECC is keen to receive feedback and comments from acoustic practitioners. This 

presentation will introduce key features of the guideline and provide a forum for questions and initial 

comments. Written submissions can be made until Friday 19 September 2008. 

 

The draft Construction Noise Guideline can be found on the DECC website at 

http://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/noise/constructnoise.htm or by calling 131 555. 
 

 
‘ANYONE’ is welcome to attend and refreshments will be provided 

 

RSVP FOR CATERING PURPOSES BY 

 

Monday 8th June 2008 to Neil Gross by email 

 

neilg@wilkinsonmurray.com.au 
 


